
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 NORTH NEW BRIGHTON COMMUNITY CENTRE 
 
 Kim Money, Katrina Hill and Vicki Tawa, from the Community Connection Nga Ngaru Trust, were in 

attendance to comment on the Trust’s proposal for use of the refurbished North New Brighton 
Community Centre.  They provided details of the work and the consultation undertaken by the Trust in 
preparing its proposal.  Kim Money stated that the community supported the Trust’s vision and she 
requested the Board’s support prior to the Trust preparing a business plan acceptable to the 
community and the Board. 

 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 2 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


